Sherry Sian

. From: Sherry Sian
jent: Thursday, July 31, 2003 8:08 AM
To: ‘Laurie Stephenson'
Subject: RE: Interviews

Dear Laurie,

The sequencing of events for the cumulative effects study may have been affected by the
site visit. I have already left a message with the consultant regarding the interviews. T
will keep you apprised of the status. Other areas of the project are ahead of scheduls.
However, it is the deadline for the delivery of this study, August 20th that is critical
to the EA processes.

The schedule for the cumulative effects study would not affect the submission of the DARs,
which according to the schedule were due July 30, 2003. %

Sherry

————— Criginal Message---——-

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:stephmat@axion.net]
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2003 11:41 BM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: RE: Interviews

pry

Dear Sherry,

Have not heard that anyone has been contacted by Mr. Jackson. We are proceeding to

- finalize ocur own DAR as well as New Shosheoni and Snowfield's. According to the Schedule
:hese interviews were to be completed during the week of July 2lst. I would like to keep
as close to schedule as possible and would like to know if ithere is any problem that we
should be informed of.

Thank You

Laurie Stephenson

————— Original Message-----

From: Sherry Sian [mailto:ssian@mveirb.nt.ca}
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2003 10:36 AM

To: stephmat@axion.net; mbraden@thesdge.ca; cowleypgeolhotmail.com; paterson@snowfield.com
Subject: Interviews

Hello Gentlemen,

The Regional study commissioned by the Review Board is well underway. Wayne Jackson will
be contacting you shortly to arrange interviews.

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment QOfficer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yeliowknife, NT X1Aa 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7063

fax: (867) 166-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca
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